
ECONOMIC IMPACT STATEMENT 

K.A.R. 115-4-11.  Big game permit applications. 

DESCRIPTION: This regulation currently addresses permit application requirements for 

obtaining big game permits.  Based on public comment and KDWP Commission input, the 

department is proposing a modified bonus point system for the elk permit drawing whereas none 

currently exists.  The system, while not a true preference point system, would reward applicants 

who apply annually an additional opportunity to draw a permit while not excluding new 

applicants. 

FEDERAL MANDATE: None. 

ECONOMIC IMPACT: The proposed amendments are not anticipated to have any appreciable 

economic impact on the department, other agencies, or the public. 

ALTERNATIVES CONSIDERED: None. 

 

 

 


